
Have you thought about Brownies or Guides for your daughter? 

As we move from 2021 into 2022, give your 
daughter the chance to meet other girls her 
age and to learn new & valuable skills!  
 
Now that lockdown restrictions have eased, 
Eltham Girl Guides are open again for on-
site sessions at our Guide Hall on Youth 
Road (behind the train station, opposite the 
tennis courts). 
 
If your daughter is aged 7-10, Brownie 
Guides would be for her. Older girls 10-13 
are Girl Guides and there are more groups 
to join as the girls get older. 
 
We offer three trial sessions before families 
need to commit. If you would like to learn 
more, please contact Anna Kelman 
(Secretary for the Eltham Guides Support 
Group) on annakelman77@gmail.com  
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